
 

 

Colorado Springs Coin Club 
Regular Meeting of the Colorado Springs Coin Club 

June 26, 2012 at 7:00 P.M. 
  

June 26, Meeting – Agenda 
1. Introduction of Guests and new members  

2. Secretary’s report 

3. Treasurer’s report  

4. Collector’s Corner 

5. Old Business  

6. New Business  

7. Intermission break – enjoy the coffee and doughnuts  

8. Monthly Program; A Regular Auction  

9. Door and Membership prizes  

10. Adjournment – please help replace the tables and chairs 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Medals Update 

Dave and Terry will be heading up to the Moonlight Mint this Saturday to help Dan finish our medal 

order and bring it back with them. 

Dan said if any other club members want to come up Saturday they are welcome to do so. Terry 

expects most of the activity will be packaging the medals.  Still not certain how many of the different type 

medals will be struck before Saturday but some medals (at a minimum the cancelled die medals) will be 

struck then. No special striking of overstrike medals though. Anyone interested may call or E-mail me 

back for info. 

 

Get Information Out 
I would like to remind members of our coin show's dates and hours and to encouraging them (those 

who have Facebook ) to e-mail all their family, friends, and anyone else that they chat with and then ask 

those people to continue those e-mails with the show information to all that they 'Facebook' with.  If we 

do that, it will certainly get the information out to a lot of people. 

Friday, June 29th 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM 

Saturday June 30th 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Sunday July 1st 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

May Meeting 

Thirty-four members and one guest, Brad L., were in attendance at the evening meeting. 

The secretary’s report as published in the May newsletter was presented and accepted. 

The treasurer’s report was presented and accepted. 

May Business 

George M. told of the sales of our proof anniversary medals were going well. This was the final day for 

taking orders and payments for our proof medals for the club’s membership. Our club table at the ANA 

Money show went well, passing out a good number of our club show fliers and selling a selection of the 

copper and brass medals. 

Frank K. and George M. told of a need for our young numismatist’s “Coins for Kids”. Inexpensive 

pieces, foreign, tokens and or medals for giveaways. 

A motion was made and passed to donate a set of numbered proof medals to the original four that were 

given as a dedication by the club. 

Another motion was made and passed to have the quantity of fifty uniface medals made for the club to use 

as awards to program speakers, special club prizes and for special club events. 

  It was brought up that we may want to give a set of our club medals to the bank where we hold our meetings. 

We will discuss this again. 

We will have a limited selection of wooden nickels for YN’s at the show. Our wooden nickel maker, Don 

P. has departed the club and the state. 

  Club members, Amanda D. and Dan U. are planning program activities and asked the membership for 

additional ideas for club activities. The membership was divided in two sections for a fun and informative 

quiz on gold. 

Brad L. applied and was accepted to membership.  John C. (an Illinois resident buying medals) applied 

and was accepted for membership. 

Collector’s Corner 

Numismatic items brought to show the membership were exhibited by:  

Frank K., Ernie M., Mike W., Dan U., Joe M., Dick N., Bruce B., Ken H., Bob L., and Terry C. 

Thank you to Bob L. for bringing and showing a great display of the Pike medals along with two maps 

of our western area before statehood. 

May Door Prizes 

Winners of April’s door prizes were; Ken H., George M., James N., Terry C., and Dan U. 

May Membership Prize 

The winner, being in attendance, of the membership prize was Ernie M. 

May Volunteer Prizes 

No member was available for our volunteer prize. 

May Auction 

A twenty-three lot auction was held all but three lots being sold.  

June Collector’s Corner 

Please bring an item(s) for our show and tell session. 

Coin Club’s Web Space Page 

Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with this and ask the membership 

for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site. Please visit the site for 

all the information about our anniversary medals. 

Coin Show Exhibits 

Show exhibits are posted on our Club web page. As always, numismatic awards will be given for 

participating with the exhibits and trophies with coins for the winning exhibits. The three exhibiting 

categories are Adult, Young Numismatists and People’s Choice - Best of Show. 

 Tuesday Evening Meeting 

At this last regular meeting before the show, we will discuss where and how many volunteer helpers will be 

needed for coin case and equipment transportation, table and electrical layout and Wednesday evening and 

Thursday show set-up. 

Colorado Springs 2012 Coin Show 
Friday, June 29th 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM 

Saturday June 30th 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Sunday July 1st 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

Crowne Plaza Hotel 
2886 S. Circle Drive  

(I-25 & S. Circle Drive)

 

George Mountford 

Secretary 


